
 

 

 
        

 

Vienna, 9 September 2020 

UNCAC Coalition Membership: ObVerYaWyrio de Economia e GeVWŅo de FraXde (OBEGEF) 
 
Dear Rute Serra,  
 
Welcome to the UNCAC Coalition! We are delighted to inform you WhaW Whe UNCAC CoaliWion¶s 
Coordination Committee (CCC) ± our board ± has approYed \oXr organiVaWion¶V applicaWion Wo become 
an Ordinary National Member of the UNCAC Coalition.  
 
The UNCAC Coalition is a global network of civil society organisations committed to advancing the 
monitoring and implementation of the UN Convention against Corruption (UNCAC) ± the only legally 
binding universal anti-corruption instrument. Originally established in 2006, the Coalition registered 
as an association in Austria in 2015 and opened its office in Vienna in 2019. The team of the Vienna 
Hub office engages the UN, government missions as well as civil society partners to share concerns on 
the UNCAC implementation, advocate for progress and promote best-practice approaches we learn 
about from our members. At the same time, we work to keep our members informed about 
developments, discussions and opportunities to engage in UNCAC fora. Our team also provides 
technical and advocacy support to civil society organisations around the world that use the UNCAC to 
advance their mission.  
 
The CoaliWion¶V Zork iV oYerVeen and gXided b\ Whe CCC, compriVed of repreVenWaWiYeV of member 
organisations from differenW regionV and memberVhip groXpV. More informaWion aboXW Whe CoaliWion¶V 
governance and its Charter can be found here.  
 
As an ordinary member organisation, you Zill noZ be added Wo Whe CoaliWion¶V global email diVcXVVion 
list where we exchange updates about UNCAC developments, relevant meetings and other useful 
information. You will also receive an invitation to our annual virtual membership assembly. 
 
We are very interested in hearing more about the UNCAC-related activities of your organisation and 
are happy to publish more information about your work on our website and social media channels. 
We are very much looking forward to working with you to jointly advance anti-corruption efforts 
through the UNCAC. 
 
Lastly, you are currently listed as the contact person for your organisation in our documents. If this 
changes at any point, please let us know. In case you have any questions or would like to discuss ways 
to become more involved, do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Thank you very much and welcome to the Coalition! 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mathias Huter     
Vienna Hub, Managing Director 

https://uncaccoalition.org/about-us/coalition-governance/

